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NOTICE  
 

 

Notice #2023-108                                                                                          Issuer:  Executive Secretary   

 

DATE: December 22, 2023  

   

TO:   ALL NONRESTRICTED LICENSEES AND OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS  

 
SUBJECT:  EXCLUSION OF SHAUN JOSEPH BENWARD FROM LICENSED GAMING 

ESTABLISHMENTS IN THE STATE OF NEVADA, PURSUANT TO NRS 463.151 
THROUGH 463.155 AND NGC REGULATION 28. 

 

 

At its meeting on December 21, 2023, the Nevada Gaming Commission ordered the exclusion of 

SHAUN JOSEPH BENWARD from licensed gaming establishments in the State of Nevada. 

 

Included with this notice is the information page on Mr. Benward. 

 

Please refer to Nevada Revised Statutes 463.154 and Nevada Gaming Commission Regulation 28.090 
on licensees’ responsibility regarding the exclusion of individuals whose names appear on the List of 
Excluded Persons. 
  
Information about the Board’s List of Excluded Persons, including the list itself, is available on our 

website: http://gaming.nv.gov/index.aspx?page=71 
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